
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

January 13, 2025 

 

 

Ministerial Workers 

First Elders  

Men’s Ministries Leaders 

 

Dear Brethren: 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the Men's Ministries Workshop, scheduled for February 

9th, 2025, at 9:00 am at the Chagaunas SDA Church. This event is designed to equip 

and empower you to effectively lead and serve the men in your congregation. 

During the workshop, we will highlight the upcoming programs for 2025, providing you 

with valuable insights and information to help you plan and execute successful initiatives. 

Additionally, we will focus on small group initiatives, providing guidance and resources 

to help you establish and maintain thriving small groups within your church. 

Furthermore, we will provide resource materials, ensuring that you have the necessary 

tools to foster growth, community, and spiritual development among the men in your 

church. 

The cost of the workshop is $100.00, and we encourage you to register early through the 

provided registration link: https://forms.gle/D7ivxcUGJdcVirB19.  This will ensure that 

you secure your spot, as well as enable us to make necessary arrangements for the event. 

We believe that this workshop will be a valuable investment of your time and resources, 

and we look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Albert Brathwaite 

MEN'S MINISTRIES DIRECTOR 
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